
IMPORTANT INFORMATION REGARDING GERMANTOWN JEWISH CENTRE’S 

HIGH HOLIDAY CHILDCARE & CAMP YOM TOV 
 

 

HIGH HOLIDAY CHILDCARE & CAMP YOM TOV & IMMUNIZATIONS/COVID VACCINATION: 

 

If your children, grandchildren, or family or friend’s children are using childcare or supervised youth 

programs during the High Holidays, please read this important information. It is the policy of GJC that all 

children must be fully immunized in order to participate in childcare and youth programs at GJC. We ask 

that those who use our childcare services on Shabbat and holidays respect this policy. Please note the 

following in regard to using High Holiday childcare and youth programs at Germantown Jewish Centre:  

 

• ALL children must be pre-registered and GJC must have a current copy of their immunization 

record and COVID vaccination record (as eligible) to attend High Holiday childcare and youth 

programs. No walk-ins will be admitted on the day of. 

• You must submit the child’s immunization record and COVID vaccination record (as eligible) at 

the time of registering for High Holiday childcare and youth programs. Your registration is not 

complete without an up-to-date immunization record and COVID vaccination record (as eligible), 

and your child will not be admitted without a complete registration. 

• If your child or grandchild is enrolled in ECP or Religious School with a current copy of their 

immunization record and COVID vaccination record (as eligible), you do NOT have to resubmit 

the record. 

• The deadline for registering for High Holiday childcare and youth programs is Wednesday, 

September 21. 

• All forms can be found online at https://germantownjewishcentre.org/high-holidays-at-gjc/ and 

are available in GJC’s main office, the Early Childhood Program office, and the Religious School 

office. 

 

We are looking forward to seeing you soon! L’Shanah Tovah! 

   

 

 

 

 

https://germantownjewishcentre.org/high-holidays-at-gjc/

